
SUBMISSION	TO	IPART	REVIEW		
SOLAR	FEED-IN	TARIFFS	2017/18	

	
	
	
Friday,	19	May	2017		
2:02:44	PM	
	
I	believe	the	NSW	solar	feed	in	tariff	should	be	dramatically	increased,	as	every	
panel	adds	up	and	in	turn	that	reduces	the	load	on	the	generating	system,	also	it	
is	a	non	polluting	way	to	generate	electricity.	
With	the	large	McMansion	type	air	conditioned	houses	and	industry	and	all	other	
uses,	the	load	is	growing	and	I	believe	the	existing	generator	would	not	be	able	
to	cope	with	the	load	without	the	large	number	of	houses	with	solar	panels.	
	
Brian	Laird		
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